
Anthony and Giuseppina Hipple 
239 Ridge Avenue 

Wrightstown, PA 18940 

 

 

 
February 6, 2013 

 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 
 

My wife and I have had the pleasure of working with Ralph Fey and Associates for the 
past eight years.  Not only have we found Mr. Fey to be very competent, but imaginative 

and creative with his designs.  He has the uncanny ability to get a good understanding of 

the customers and their needs and present designs that are spot on. 
 

Our experience with Mr. Fey has ranged from a total restoration of a historic building in 
New Hope, which he transformed from ordinary block building to a beautiful building 

that stands out and catches everyone’s attention.  Additionally, Mr. Fey did several 

additions on our home, and it is interesting that of all the rooms in our house the one that 
consistently get compliments is the Sunroom that was designed by Ralph. 

 
The project that I am most proud of with Mr. Fey was the design to renovate an entire 

block in the center of New Hope.  Ralph out did himself on this project.  He was very 

careful to do a design where he kept the integrity of the location with the local 
community, while be able to provide the number of units and ascetics that I desired.  

Unfortunately, we were not able to proceed with the project. 
 

I would highly recommend Mr. Fey for any project that is why we have gone to him for 

seven projects over the last eight years, and currently having him designing an office 
addition to our barn. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Anthony C. Hipple 


